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August 4, 2017
TO:	All Interested Parties
FROM:		Caroline Trum, NAESB Deputy Director
RE:	Sandia National Laboratories Surety Assessment Update
In late 2016, NAESB was contacted by Sandia National Laboratories regarding the potential for a surety assessment on the NAESB Business Practice Standards.  The surety assessment would be sponsored by the Department of Energy.  Sandia National Laboratories previously conducted a surety assessment focusing on the WGQ and RMQ Business Practice Standards addressing electronic communications as well as draft versions on the Public Key Infrastructure (PKI) Business Practice Standards.
During the April 6, 2017 NAESB Board of Directors meeting, it was announced that Sandia National Laboratories would move forward with conducting the surety assessment.  Since this time, Sandia National Laboratories has been working with NAESB staff to establish a scope for the surety assessment will include the WGQ and RMQ Internet Electronic Transport and Electronic Delivery Mechanism Business Practice Standards, the WEQ PKI Business Practice Standards and other documentation comprising the NAESB Certification Program for Accredited Certification Authorities.  The surety assessment could potentially encompass other standards as well.  The scheduled end date for the assessment is February 18, 2018.
The Board Critical Infrastructure Committee has been reconvened for the purpose of monitoring the activities of the surety assessment and making any appropriate recommendations to the NAESB Board of Directors.  The committee held its first meeting on May 16, 2017 and will meet again following the receipt of an official communication regarding the surety assessment from the Sandia National Laboratories.
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